Club News from The British Border F.C.C.

British Border Fancy Canary Accommodation for next year’s show.
It was the BBFCC‘s committee decision to have a carvery meal on both nights not the Forest Hills Hotel at this year’s event. I had a meeting with the Hotel to address some of the complaints that I received this year.
The following can be offered for next year, menu choices can be given out on arrival on the Friday for both Friday and Saturday nights. To be served in the Restaurant Friday and in the Vale Royal suite Saturday night with a Disco for dancing after the meal.
If guests prefer then B&B option is available at £44 p.p.p.n. The Dinner Bed & Breakfast rate for next year is £52.50 p.p.p.n. The usual single supplement will apply.
I have reserved a bloc booking as per usual to be able to have the above special rates.
The Hotel has already taken some provisional bookings for next year.
I would still recommend the Forest Hills Hotel as the majority are happy with this venue.  Also, I would mention that the other Hotels in the area are very large with 140 rooms plus and can be very noisy and fully booked at weekends well in advance.
The Forest Hills Hotel will now ask for a £30 deposite per room when booking.
 R. S. Norman
General Secretary.
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